
 

                                          October 2, 2017 

City of Garden Grove 
11222 Acacia Pkwy 
Garden Grove, Calif. 92840 

 

Dear Council Members 

We are writing to you concerning a sponsorship opportunity with the 

International Festival of Orange County.  The festival will be held on 

October20(Fri.) – October 22(Sun.) at the Garden Square Shopping 

Center. The International Festival is open to all ethnics and its mission 

is to uphold Korea’s rich history while sharing the culture with all of 

Orange County.  Our goal this year is to make this an international 

festival so that it unites people with different ethnicities under one 

body.  We believe in cultivating our ever growing community through 

our collective strength.  We would greatly appreciate your support 

and are anxiously awaiting to a great successful festival this year. 

Foundation has not received sufficient sponsorship to fund this year’s 

festival, and would like to request $3,000 support from the City for 

one time sponsorship for this year’s festival.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

James Bong Cho 

President of Korean American Festival Foundation of OC  

 


